
Dear Chief Mankiller, My thoughts and 

prayers have been with you during your recent 

illness. I'm so glad to hear that you are at home and feeling better. I missed 

seeing you at the Trail of Tears Art Show in June- being able to see 

you has always been the highlight of that event for me. Four of my five sons, my sister, and my 

collectors from Georgia and Okla. City attended with me this year and they all wanted 

to meet you. My oldest son James, my sister and my husband plan to leave for Red Top Mt. State 

Park in Georgia for a dedication. of a memorial to my great great great grandfather, Young Deer, 


